
The Office of University Compliance invites you to participate
in a brief anonymous survey.

The goal is to learn more about how UConn employees view the
University's compliance program as it relates to reporting concerns.

It is completely voluntary and anonymous, should take less than
5 minutes, and you can skip any question.

Give it a try now , while you’re thinking about it.

Start Here

Office of University Compliance
About Us | Join Our Listserv | Contact Us

http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07eh9yka01kecqikyo/start
http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07eh9yka01kecqikyo/start
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fcompl-surv&data=02%7C01%7Comar.andujar%40uconn.edu%7C8f3262b285ff470e3a3908d7cce2a3cb%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637203146205678571&sdata=m%2Fookp41y2kYeMG8SmeqXkGbCo6Ee9zQM4W%2BF23mjHg%3D&reserved=0
http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07eh9yka01kecqikyo/start
https://compliance.uconn.edu/about-us/what-we-do/
https://listserv.uconn.edu/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=COMPLIANCEATUCONN-L&A=1
mailto:UniversityCompliance@uconn.edu

